
 

 

 
 

  
 

2nd December 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Fairfield High School Christmas Concert Wednesday 14th December 7pm 
 
We would like to invite you to our annual Christmas Concert on Wednesday 14th December at 7pm at Fairfield High 
School 
 
The Christmas Concert is a great opportunity to hear our talented musicians and will hopefully get you in the Christmas 
spirit.  It will feature performances from various ensembles and soloists as well as Christmas poems and carol singing.  
Doors open at 6.30pm when the PTA will be selling refreshments and running a raffle, and also during the interval. 
 
There will be no ticket sales or admission cost for the concert, however there will be an opportunity to give donations.  
The concert is very popular so it would be very helpful if you could indicate below if you are attending.   Please return 
the reply slip below to Office by Friday 9th December or contact them on admin@gvsc.org to reserve your seats. 
 
Everybody is welcome and we look forward to seeing you on the night. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Sue Gaston 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………...…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 

Fairfield Christmas Concert Wednesday 14th December 7pm 
 
I wish to reserve …………… seats for the Christmas concert on Wednesday 14th December at 7pm at Fairfield School.  
 
Name……………………………………………………………    
 
Signed…………………………………………………………… 
 
Emergency contact number …………………………………………………...... 
 
Date …………….. 

mailto:admin@gvsc.org

